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This report highlights the significance and outcomes of a one-week e-waste collection drive that 

started on 5
th
 -10

th
 June 2023, aimed at promoting the responsible disposal of electronic waste. The 

drive aimed to raise awareness about the environmental and health risks associated with improper e-

waste disposal and encouraged individuals and organizations to participate in recycling efforts. Our 

15 volunteers hosted a collection drive for e-waste on our college campus. They engaged with 

students and faculty members to raise awareness about e-waste and its proper processing. The 

volunteers set up a stall to collect e-waste and educated students about different types of e-waste and 

the recycling process. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 


